
KAC meeting – 9-9-21 
  
Meeting called to order at 9am – present at the meeting were Commissioners Hal 
Findlay, Peter Vincent, Bill Brine, Michael Nagle ( 5 min late), and airport manager 
Alyssa da Silva 
  
Alyssa reported that Kevin, the electrician, has not gotten to the job at the hangar and 
the drainage ditch has not been started. We hope to get a firm commitment from Kevin. 
Dick Carrera and Tim Creato will dig the drainage ditch. James Hagerty and Reid 
should do a walk through to get a better understanding of the issues. 
  
The airport was busy last weekend. Alyssa present a new yet not finished format for 
reporting the monthly and seasonal numbers. 
  
The restaurant will be open until Oct 15. They are serving dinners Thur thru Mon – need 
to remember the hours of operation as it is getting dark earlier. 
  
James has a meeting with Chris on the 23rd. We are going to get a quote from Dick 
Carrera on hooking up the door. 
  
Next meeting Thur Sept 16 – 9am via zoom 
  
Peter motioned to adjourn, Bill 2nded, all voted yes – meeting adjourned at 9:35. 
 


